
   
 
 

   

  PRESS RELEASE  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 
Appointment of Benoit Gauthier as Director General and Secretary-Treasurer 

of the MRC des Collines-de-l'Outaouais 
 

 
Chelsea, May 2, 2022 - The Council of Mayors of the MRC des Collines-de-l'Outaouais is pleased to 
announce the appointment of Mr. Benoit Gauthier as Director General and Secretary-Treasurer of the 
MRC des Collines-de-l'Outaouais as of May 3.  
 
Mr. Gauthier, who has been with the MRC des Collines for the past two years as Director of Territory and 
Programs Department and Assistant Director General, will succeed to Mr. Claude J. Chénier. After three 
years of service to the MRC des Collines, Mr. Chénier is leaving the MRC for a well-deserved retirement. 
 
« The MRC des Collines is entering a new era with major changes within the team, the services, and 
programs. The Council of Mayors is very excited to begin this chapter with Mr. Gauthier. We are confident 
that with this new position, Mr. Gauthier will continue to position the MRC as a pillar for the development 
of the territory. » 
 
Mr. Marc Carrière, Warden of the MRC des Collines-de-l'Outaouais  
 
« I am honoured by the confidence placed in me by the Council. I am looking forward to this great 
challenge in collaboration with the management team and all the employees of the MRC. Together, we 
will be able to continue to develop the organization to offer the best services to our municipalities and 
the citizens of the MRC! »  
 
Mr. Benoit Gauthier  
 
Before joining the MRC des Collines, Mr. Gauthier was the Director of Biomedical and Information 
Technologies at the Centre intégré de santé et des services sociaux de l'Outaouais (CISSSO). With a 
bachelor's degree in social sciences, specializing in political science, public administration, and 
economics, as well as a master's degree in public administration, Mr. Gauthier has all the assets needed 
to lead the MRC to new heights.   
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Marc Carrière 
Prefect of the MRC des Collines-de-l'Outaouais 
mcarriere@mrcdescollines.com 
 
   

  

 


